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STATUS OF PASADENA COURTHOUSE  
FOR TUESDAY, AUG. 4, 2015 

 
A fire at the Pasadena Courthouse, located at 300 E. Walnut, Pasadena, has resulted in a 
temporary closure of portions of the courthouse. 

The 4th floor has reopened and Departments A, B, C, K and S are again hearing matters in 
their regular locations.  

The 2nd and 3rd floors remain closed. The Public Defender’s Office is temporarily located on 
the first floor in offices behind the Family Law Clerk’s Office.   

The Probation Dept. is conducting business in the main corridor of the courthouse. 

The Self-Help Center has been temporarily relocated to Room 206 on the 2nd floor of the west 
wing of the courthouse. 

All other floors, departments and units are open and conducting business as usual.  

Please check the Court’s website at www.lacourt.org  for updates or contact the Court’s 
Public Information Office at 213-830-0801. 
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